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NFL Play 60 Waiver to Participate 
 
Dear Pioneer Family:  
 
On Tuesday, May 6, 2025, Pioneer Elementary students in grades 2-5 are invited to participate in the 
NFL Play 60 event with the Green Bay Packers. The event will take place on the recess grounds of 
Pioneer Elementary school during the school day. Due to safety concerns, visitors are not permitted to 
attend the event. The event will be instructed and organized by the Green Bay Packers staff and will be 
supervised by Pioneer Elementary staff.  
 
If you would like your student to participate, please fill out the safety waiver provided by the Green 
Bay Packers. The waiver can be accessed at this link or by scanning the QR code below. In order to 
participate, waivers must be completed by Friday, May 2, 2025.  

 
If you have any questions or concerns, please contact Mr. Kwaterski via email at 
skwaterski@ashwaubenonk12.org or by phone at 920-492-2920 ext. 6143. 
 
 
Respectfully,  
 
 
 
​
Pete Marto​
Principal 

“It’s the Jaguar Way!”   
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 Ashwaubenon is an equal opportunity school district, functioning under non-discrimination policies.  
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